
 
 

 
 

Statement on Current Legal Status of a Mask Mandate in Travis County 
 

The District is aware the Texas Supreme Court took action on Aug. 26 in a 
case involving Gov. Abbott and the City of San Antonio and Bexar County. 
In that action, the Supreme Court granted Gov. Abbott's request to pause a 
Temporary Injunction issued against him in San Antonio/Bexar County. At 
this time, in Travis County, the health orders requiring masks remain the 
current law but we are closely monitoring legal developments. 
 
While boards in other districts may make decisions or take no action 
according to what they predict or believe the legal system could eventually 
determine, Eanes ISD’s Board of Trustees continues to prioritize the 
wellbeing of our students and staff based on current legal orders specific to 
Travis County. 
 
This information is subject to change at any time. 


